Dear Aaron,

We have been using Transonic Pro, Dual Speaker Pest Repellers for about
two years all together. We used to have hundreds of bats on our outdoor porches
hanging from the cedar beams in the summer creating piles of poop. The stucco
walls were covered with white streaks. Then about two years ago we went on the
internet and starting researching bat repellers. I found the Transonic Pro and
purchased one. We put it on our front porch and after about two weeks the bat
population started decreasing. That summer we had fewer and fewer bats so last
year we acquired two more repellers for other locations. We have three outdoor
porches and we put one on each and reduced the bat population to no more than
twenty to twenty-five bats total. We like having the bats in the area because we
can sit out at night and they are still there but do not hang on the cedar beams
on the porches anymore.

No more bat poop. We were finally able to have the house repainted and hopefully
it will stay the lovely earth color it was originally.

We read on the repellers that it also repels mice so last year we
purchased two more and started using them in our workshop to deter mice. What a
difference. We used to catch four or five mice in the little mouse traps each
week. Since we started using the repellers, we hardly ever catch a mouse in the
traps and no more chewing of paper towels and cardboard etc.

It is great doing business with your company. Whenever we call, we get to
talk to a "real person” and a "real person” in the USA. All of your employees
are so polite and helpful. Thank you so much. I also wanted to say that we have
several of our friends in our area using the repellers.

They all love them.

Mae & Tom Duggin
Skull Valley, Arizona



